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To Whom It May Concern:

As a resident of Queensland I wish to show my support for the Environmental Protection
 (Great Barrier Reef Protection Measures) and other Legislation Amendment Bill 2019
 being put before parliament. I believe these amendments are essential for the long term
 sustainability of farming and industry practices in the vicinity of the reef, and for the long
 term preservation of this incredible asset to our country and our state. 

Regards,

Jennifer Lake
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